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HB 2929 makes several modifications to the Alcohol and Drug Policy Commission 

including expanded fiscal and contractual powers, changes in membership 

composition and representation, and renaming and modifying the required 

content and purpose of statutory plans.  

Although the fiscal impact statement prepared for the measure outlined the costs 

associated with three additional positions to implement the changes, those 

positions are duplicative to positions that are authorized to be established in the 

primary budget bill for the Oregon Health Authority, HB 5025. 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2929 be reported out do 

pass. 

 


